
Mike]. Molina

From: Joyce Cofleen <numbersbyjoyce@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 20, 2019 2:19 PM
To: Kefly King; Mike]. Molina; Keani N. Rawins
Subject: Appointment of P’anning Director, GET-i

Aloha,

Id Hke to take this opportunity to voice my opinion and vote for the confirmation of Michele Chouteau
McLean as Planning Director for Maui County.

Michele Chouteau McLean has a proven record of being very efficient in her duties. I have seen her run
meetings and be the liaison between the public and county officials and do quite well. She has come up
with some very appropriate ideas and steps in getting permits executed thru the channels of county
permitting. She works tirelessly and is a very dedicated employee.

Michelle has shared on many occasions her knowledge of the islands in Maui County and cares for the land
and the local traditions that make Maui County what it is today. She works at knowing all those involved
and making it work for all concerned.

On a personal note, Michelle has a very bright out look on life and lives each day with Aloha. I totally enjoy
being around Michelle and would love to see her continue on as the Planning Director. Anyone who works
as hard as she does and still have time to enjoy the islands and the people deserves to keep her job and
only make life better for us all.

Thank you so much for your time on this matter, and I do hope you find you can’t go wrong with Michele
Chouteau McLean continuing on as the Planning Director for Maui County.

Sincerely:

Joyce Colleen
Lahaina Maui HI
Resident 30 years in 201$
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